
 

 
DATE  : September 16, 2022 
 
TO  :   Lasallian Partners, Students & Parents 
 
 
FROM  :   Ma. Lourdes Bernardo-Mabalot 
      Head, Safety & Security Office (SSO)  
 
 
NOTED BY :  Ruby P. Ramos 

Director, Administrative Services Department (ASD)  
 
  
RE  :   SSO BULLETIN # 2022-06:  

DRRM Help IDs 
    
 

 

Lasallian Greetings! 

 

In line with our Disaster Risk Reduction Management 's (DRRM) awareness campaign, we 

hereby enjoin all students to print, fill out and laminate the small and the big Help IDs.  

 

(https://www.dlszobel.edu.ph/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/HELD-ID-BIG_official.pdf) 

(https://www.dlszobel.edu.ph/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/HELD-ID-SMALL_official.pdf) 

 

These Help IDs contain relevant information that will be useful during disasters specifically 

addressing an emergency medical intervention and the reunification process  with the families 

which is part of the school’s emergency plan. Small IDs must always be worn, together with a 

whistle and penlight/mini flashlight. Big IDs on the other hand, must be submitted per section 

and collected per level by the Coordinators for Student Affairs and Formation (CSAFs), then 

forwarded to Safety and Security Office (SSO) not later than October 3, 2022 for the prescribed 

safekeeping that should complement the reunification process when disaster strikes. 

 

It's high time that we update the compilation of these Help IDs to include the new students and to 

keep the old students’ information valid, particularly addresses, photos, health issues, contact 

numbers, among others.  

 

We also call upon all Lasallian partners to have these Help IDs worn together with our DLSZ 

IDs with whistle and penlight/mini flashlight. 

 

Thank you! 

 

 
 
 

Safety & Security Office may be reached thru: 
Landline:  87713579 Loc. 322 
Email:  sso@dlszobel.edu.ph 
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